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1. Urban Flood Information Report 

 Rapport d’information sur les inondations en milieu urbain 

 

Committee Recommendation 

That Council receive this report for information. 

Recommandation du Comité 

Que le Conseil prenne connaissance du présent rapport. 

 

 

Documentation/Documentation 

1. Director’s report, Asset Management Services, Infrastructure and Water 

Services Department, dated 8 March 2024 (ACS2024-IWS-WL-0003) 

Rapport de la directrice, Gestion des actifs, Direction générale des 

services d’infrastructure et d’eau, daté le 8 mars 2024 (ACS2024-IWS-

WL-0003) 

2. Extract of draft Minutes, Environment and Climate Change Committee,  

19 March 2024. 

Extrait de l’ébauche du procès-verbal, Comité de l’environnement et du 

changement climatique, le 19 mars 2024.  
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 Urban Flood Information Report 

File No. ACS2024-IWS-WL-0003 – City-wide   

Report Recommendation  

That Environment and Climate Change Committee recommend that 

Council receive this report for information. 

Carried 

At the outset, Ms Tammy Rose, General Manager, Infrastructure and Water 

Services (IWCS) Department introduced Ms Marilyn Journeaux, Director, Water 

Services Linear, IWCS, Mr. Tyler Hicks, Associate Director, Water Services 

Linear, IWCS, and Mr. Hiran Sandanayake, Manager, Water Resource Planning 

and Engineering, IWCS.  Messrs. Sandanayake and Hicks spoke to a slide 

presentation overview of the report.  A copy of this presentation is held on file 

with the Office of the City Clerk.  Along with the presenters, Ms Julia Robinson, 

Section Manager, Climate Change and Resiliency, Planning, Real Estate and 

Economic Development (PRED) Department, and Ms Martha Copestake, Senior 

Forester, Planning, PRED were also present to respond to Members’ questions.  

The Committee then heard from Ms Erica Shardlow, Trees and Greenspace 

Coordinator, Community Associations for Environmental Sustainability (CAFES), 

who presented a slide presentation on behalf of CAFES.  A copy of this 

presentation is also held on file with the Office of the City Clerk. 

Following questions to the delegation and to staff, and at the conclusion of 

Committee discussions, the report recommendation was put before Committee 

and was ‘CARRIED’ (‘RECEIVED’), as presented. 


